Ann Diers ,
. |

From: Ann Bleed [ableed@dnr.state.ne.us]
Sent: Wednesday, March 01, 2006 6:28 AM

To: Russ Callan; Ron Bishop; Larry Hutchinson; Kirk Nelson; Kent Miller; John Turnbull; John
y Thorburn; Jim Nelson; Gloria Erickson; Duane Woodward; Duane Hovorka; Don Kraus; Dean
Edson; Chad Smith; Brian Barels; Ann Diers; Butch Koehimoos
Subject: Correction on Instream Flow documents

The sample prepared by Jeff Shafer on how we would treat a permit that did not meet the
65% standard omitted the impact of the lag effect on the early date analysis. That was an
oversight, the intent is that the lag analysis would be done. Ann

DNR 014055



